\ NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND MEETING OF THE STERLING COUNTY
;;K v UNDERGROUND WATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT (SCUWCD)

A PUBLIC HEARING and MEETING of the Board of Directors will convene at_1:00 PM on the_10%
day of JULY, 2023, in the Sterling County Underground Water Conservation District Office, 612 4%
Street, Sterling City, Texas. The purpose of this hearing is to accept public comment on the proposed
2023-2028 SCUWCD Management Plan. Copies of the proposed 2023-2028 SCUWCD Management
Plan can be found at the District homepage, at https://www.sterlinguwed.org/ or can be obtained by
contacting the District office at 325-378-2704 or scuwcd@verizon.net. Written comments will be
received through July 7, 2023, by mail, email (scuwcd@verizon.net), or hand delivery. The mailing
address is PO Box 873, Sterling City, TX, 76951. The physical address for hand delivery is 612 4™
Street, Sterling City, TX. The public may provide oral comments at the July 10, 2023 public hearing.
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CERTIFICATE

THE STATE OF TEXAS {3

COUNTY OF STERLING  {}

[, Jerri McCutchen, Clerk of the County Court in and for Sterling County, Texas, hereby certify that the above and
foregoing instrument is a true and correct copy of the original “Notice of Meeting” as filed by in my office on
Vrze 27 2.4
Ve ,A.D.20_ 25 7 (-
AND SEAL OF OFFICE, this the 2 7 dayof_ A= ,AD.2023.
Jerri McCutchen, Clerk, County Court

Sterling County, Texas g
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